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Brian Ball's return to Williams Mullen was covered in a Richmond Times Dispatch article by Michael 

Martz, "Former Commerce Secretary Brian Ball returns to Richmond law firm" and a Virginia Business

article by Robyn Sidersky, "Former commerce secretary returns to Williams Mullen."

The articles detail Brian's history with the firm and his accomplishments as secretary of commerce and 

trade for Gov. Ralph Northam.

Click here to read the full Richmond Times Dispatch article and here to read the full Virginia Business

article.
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https://richmond.com/news/state-and-regional/govt-and-politics/former-commerce-secretary-brian-ball-returns-to-richmond-law-firm/article_998e0ca2-fb9f-50c2-957f-7988029d1e92.html
https://www.virginiabusiness.com/article/former-commerce-secretary-returns-to-williams-mullen/

